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April 23, 2018

Mr. Robert Fowler

Chair, District Education Council
Anglophone South School District
490 Woodward Avenue

Saint John, NB E2K 5N3

Dear Mr. Fowler:

Thank you for your letter dated April 12, 2018 on behalf of the District Education Council
for the Anglophone South School District.

| appreciate the submission of your district's prioritized Capital Improvement Projects
2019-20 and Major Capital Construction Projects 2018 and beyond. This submission
will allow the Department of Education and Early Childhood Development (EECD) staff
to work with your district personnel to better plan and manage the EECD capital budget
submissions.

The Acting Director of the Educational Facilities and Pupil Transportation branch,
Mr. André Paulin, and staff, will be in contact with your staff as the Capital Program for
2019-20 is developed.

Again, thank you for your timely submissions.

Sincerely,

A

Hon. Brian Kenny
Minister

C. Ms. Zoé Watson, Superintendent, Anglophone South School District
Mr. André Paulin, Acting Director, Educational Facilities and Pupil Transportation
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